
10.14.2022 
 
Dear Parents of Silver Door Students,  
 
This week we had a fun visit from the actors from Miami Children's Musuem! They put on a 
great show that had us laughing. 
 
Please mark your calendars for our Halloween event on Wednesday 10/26! Parents are allowed 
to attend this event. Your child can wear a costume just remember no masks or weapons. 
Please also bring a bag of non-candy items for our school and if you would like a bag of candy 
for the homeless children. We can't wait! 
 
In language arts and reading our question of the week was "What shapes do you see around 
you?" We played an I Spy game where we had to find the different shapes in our classroom. We 
also read the story, "Shapes All Around." Our vocabulary words were nature, materials, world, 
decoration, and games. We listened to a story about kites around the world and identified the 
different shapes we saw. Our letter of the week was the consonant T. We identified the T sound 
at the beginning and end of words. The children played a sorting game where they had to find a 
picture card and match it to either the beginning or ending sound of T. Our sight word of the 
week was like. Students came out with sentences about things they like.  
 
In math, we started the week reviewing Lessons 3.1-3.9 in Chapter 3. We completed our test 
and lots of children received A's, great job! We started Chapter 4 where we will talk about the 
number 10. Students learned how to spell ten and now our ten frame is complete and full. We 
played some fun games where we reviewed our math vocabulary words and identified the 
numbers 1-10.  
 
In social studies, we continued the lesson on courageous Americans. We briefly discussed how 
native Americans helped the pilgrims live in America. They had a feast called Thanksgiving; the 
children spoke about what they are grateful for. We also discussed different ways that we 
celebrate America. On 4th of July, we wear red, white, and blue and let out fireworks. Other 
holidays we celebrate in our country are Halloween, Christmas, Easter, Hanukkah, and more.  
 
We hope you have a great weekend,  
 
Ms. Adriana, Mrs. Nisha, and Mrs. Wanda  
 


